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Upcoming  Events:  

Nov 2 °Penny Sale (5th & 6th grade             
           fundraiser) 
Nov 8 °Vets Day celebration 11am 
           °Spaghetti Supper 5-7pm 
Nov 11 °No school ±Veterans Day 
Nov 12 °No school ± In-service 
Nov 18 °School Board Mtg 5pm 
Nov 27 °Early Release &  
              Family Luncheon 
Nov 28&29 °No school ±  
                    Thanksgiving break 

Coming up¤ 
Dec 6 °Trimester 1 Progress Reports 
Dec 9 °Cannon rental fitting 6-7pm 
Dec 13 °Early Release 
Dec 18 °Winter Concert, HCMS,  
              6pm 
Dec 23-Jan 1 °Winter Break 

 

 

 

 

Spaghetti Supper  
to benefit the  

Stimson -Crews family  

The staff is putting on a Spaghetti 
Supper to support the Stimson-Crews 
family during their time of loss.  We 
invite you all to join us on Friday, 
November 8th, from 5pm-7pm here at 
the BVS cafeteria.  Admission is by 
donation.  Please spread the word!   

Thank you for helping us lift this 
family up at a difficult time. 

 

 

  



 

 

Penny Sale Fundrai ser  

for 5 th  & 6 th  Grade  

The 5th and 6th Grades will hold a 
Penny Sale on November 2 from 
9am-2pm at BVS to benefit the 5th 
and 6th Grade Field Trip Fund.  
Lunch will be available for 
purchase, and there will be a Bake 
Sale, too.  We will have Cake Walks 
throughout the day, too!   
 
We are looking for donations of the 
following:   

¶ table items for the penny sale 
¶ baked goods 
¶ lunch items 
¶ cakes/pies for the cake/pie walk 

See Ms. Waterman or Miss Cowles 
with any questions. 

 

Thanksgiving 

Celebration  

We will send details home soon 
about the Thanksgiving Feast on 
Wednesday, November 27th.  We 
look forward to inviting you in to 
join us for lunch that day at 
11:50am.  Watch for more 
information in backpacks soon! 

 

 

 

 

 
Fine motor-skills Frankensteins from Kindergarten



Hat Not Hate : 
Preventing Bullying and 

Celebrating Kindness  

We were awash in a sea of blue hats on 
Monday the 28th.  Organized by Gayla 
Spaulding, local crafters gifted oodles 
of hand-knitted/crocheted hats to us to 
help us stay aware, prevent bullying, 
and celebrate kindness. 

 

 
The beautiful banner 6th grade burst through 

Mrs. Griswold put together a video of 
photos of each student and staff 
member, with quotes about kindness, 
for everyone to view. 

 

Franconia­s Chief Cashin and Bath­s 
Chief Tyler both spoke to us about 
looking out for each other, learning 
kindness now and practicing it for life. 

 

 

 
Demonstrating how to ask for a hug 

Each class gave a presentation about 
how to prevent bullying, how to deal 
with different situations, and how to be 
good to each other. 

 
Kindergarten and 1st Grade shared a reminder to Follow the 
Golden Rule, treating others as you wish to be treated. 

 

Many thanks to Mrs. Griswold for 
organizing, to Gayla Spaulding for 
hats, and to all of you who contributed 
hats, too! 

  



 

 

And then, we had a school-wide dance. 

 

 

Thanks to Miss Cowles for sharing her 
beautiful photos of the assembly! 

 

 

 

 
 



Pumpkin Carving  

We had a fun afternoon of carving 
pumpkins on Wednesday the 30th.  
Many thanks to the volunteers who 
came in to assist!   

5th Grade lugged pumpkins from the trailer to the gym. 

 

 
Students, staff and volunteers filled the cafeteria and 
carved a wonderful variety of jack-o-lanterns. 

 

 

 
Halloween morning, Mr. St. Pierre and the 6th graders 
placed the jack-o-lanterns on the steps. 

 

 


